CHIPPEWA VALLEY COUNCIL
SUMMER CUB CAMPS

It's Almost Time for Camp!

What are the options?

The Chippewa Valley Council offers several opportunities for you to experience
Scouting at its BEST. Our programs are held at L.E. Phillips Scout Reservation, an
accredited camp with safe and modern facilities.

OVERNIGHT CAMP

Enjoy a two-night stay at Cub World. This camp is recommended for Scouts going into 2™ through 4%
Grade fall of 2024. Tigers (Scouts going into 1t grade this fall) are welcome to attend but must be
accompanied by a parent. There are 5 sessions of Overnight Camp this summer. You can attend with other
members of your Pack, or come as a family. There is special pricing if you are attending as a family.

DAY CAMP
ATTEND ANY JUST DAY 2 OF ANY OVERNIGHT CAMP

An action-packed day at Cub World that is geared towards younger cub scouts. Siblings are invited too!
Lunch is provided. Come for the day, and experience everything that Cub World has to offer.

ARROW OF LIGHT ADVENTURE CAMP

July 30— Aug 2, Arrow of Light Adventure camp brings the excitement of Scouts BSA at Camp Phillips to
Arrow of Light Scouts (Scouts entering 5% Grade this fall). Our Camp Staff will take your Scouting
Adventure to the next level and prepare Scouts to cross over into their Scouts BSA Troop.




SOME COMMONLY ASKED QUESTIONS

WHICH CAMP IS RIGHT FOR MY SCOUT?
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My Scout is currently in Kindergarten, can they go to camp? Yes! Current Kindergarteners (Lions) will
become Tigers June 1. Regardless of where a Tiger attends camp, they must be accompanied by an adult
family member. Tigers can attend a session of reqular Overnight Camp, or Day Camp. Families should
discuss and decide which option is best for their Scouts.

My Scout is a Webelos, where should they go to camp? If your Scout is currently a Bear, they will become
be a Webelos Scout (sometimes called Webelos 1) June 1%, they should attend Overnight Camp. If your scout
is currently a Webelos Scout they will become an Arrow of Light Scout June 1° and should attend Arrow of
Light Adventure Camp. Current Arrow of Light Scouts should attend Camp Phillips with their Scouts BSA

Troop.

Everybody from my Pack is going on a date that doesn’t work with my family’s schedule, is it still
possible for my Scout to go to Camp? You can attend camp as a family and attend any session of Day
Camp or Sleepaway camp that works with your schedule.

Is it too late to sign up for camp? It is never too late to sign up for camp!

FOR MORE INFORMATION

Visit our website, campphillips.org or use the QR code below.
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